
UFFICIO NAZIONALE
PERLECOMUNICAZIONI SOCIALI

Rome March zs", 2012

Community Endorsement Letter from the Bishops' Conference

I am writing on behalf of the Bishops' Conference of Italy to express our support for the
application of the Pontifical Council for Social Communications to acquire the generic top-
level domain '. catholic'. The Pontifical Council is the applicant most indicated to appl y for this
string in the name of the Catholic Community.

This Conference co-ordinates the communications activities of the dioceses of Italy which will
be immediate beneficiaries of this project. This string would greatly enhance and facilitate the
work of the Conference in authenticating the presence of the Catholic community in the digital
space. This Conference enjoys regular contact with the PCCS and will be happy to collaborate
with the PCCS in the development of this project.

Mons. Domenico Pompili
Sottosegretario della Conferenza Episcopale Italiana

e Direttore dell' Ufficio nazionale per le Comunicazioni Sociali

f CIRCONVALLAZIONE AURELlA, 50 - 00 165 ROMA - TEL. 06 66.3%,209 - FAX 06 66.3%,219 - e-mail: o"@,hi,,,mttolimj,


	Page 1
	Titles
	UFFICIO NAZIONALE 
	PER LE COMUNICAZIONI SOCIALI 

	Images
	Image 1
	Image 2



